6-1-20

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 1%
day of June, 2020 at 6:15 pm. Council members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa
Hoke, and Kristin Volson were in attendance.

Minutes from 5-19-20 meeting were read and approved. Volson, Hoke 2™. AIF

Contact has been made to set up a corn hole tournament within the next month or so. Waiting to
hear back from the company that sets up tournaments to finalize a date.

Details of signs to hang at the ball diamond were discussed.
New benches will soon be placed within the park.

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Thursday, July 2", 2020 at 7:00
pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. Gahner, Bromley 2™, AIF.



